
 

  

June 14, 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: EMWD Construction Near Your Residence 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
In a letter dated April 13, 2021, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) provided information about 
an upcoming construction project in your area. 
 
This follow-up communication is to let you know that in the coming weeks, EMWD will begin 
construction on Phase I of the Cactus Corridor Pipeline Project (Project) along Sweet Grass Drive and 
Flaming Arrow Drive, and a portion of Bay Avenue.  This pipeline is a small portion of a larger pipeline 
alignment project that will eventually connect to groundwater wells in the southern portion of Moreno 
Valley as part of the Perris North Groundwater Program (Program).  The purpose of this Program is to 
provide long-term water quality and supply benefits to the region. 
 
EMWD has worked closely with the City of Moreno Valley to expedite and phase work of the Project to 
minimize impacts to residents. 
 
The City of Moreno Valley is in the process of completing storm drain improvements along Sweet Grass 
Drive and Flaming Arrow Drive.  Upon final completion of both efforts, Sweet Grass Drive and Flaming 
Arrow Drive will be re-paved. 
 
During construction, the community can expect: 

• Traffic control in place from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  EMWD asks that motorists please follow all 
traffic control measures to ensure the safety of crews and the community. 

• Accommodated access to and from your home during construction hours. 

• Temporary, no-street parking during traffic control hours. 
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The anticipated completion for this work is Fall 2021. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to complete this important project.  As 
part of our commitment to our customers, EMWD will keep you updated on the status of this work. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact me at 951-928-3777, ext. 4370, or by 
email at ramireal@emwd.org. You may also visit www.emwd.org/perrisnorth to sign-up for project 
notifications and learn more. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alma Ramirez 
Public Affairs Officer 
 

Si desea recibir comunicaciones sobre este Proyecto en español, favor de comunicarse conmigo – gracias por su atención. 
 


